Steele Creek Yacht Club
Meeting Minutes: Spring Meeting 2013
March 16, 2013
	Present:
	Approximately 40 members

	Next meeting:
	Fall meeting in November

	
	


General Minutes
Membership Dues  
· Dues are $35 for the year.  You can mail them in or give to any of the officers.
· Make checks payable to SCYC
· Mail to: SCYC, PO Box 419, Townsville, NC  27584
· If your information has changed, please fill out an updated membership form or email Doug with the updated information.
Club Merchandise
· Due to the late placement of orders, the merchandise with the new logos was not available for the spring meeting.
· Patricia is hoping to have the items ready for distribution this weekend (March 23) at the lake.  Please contact Patricia for delivery arrangements if you are not going to be at the lake (qc2usa@yahoo.com). 
· THANK YOU Patricia for the great job you did organizing this!
Steele Creek Marina news
· Martha says that she’ll have the water back on April 1 (Monday), and the pump-outs (at the slip) will resume the same day.  If you’re in need, go ahead and get on the schedule, as after the long winter break, I’m sure there will be a backlog. 
Shed Cleanout & Dinghy Dock
· Dennis Koehler has volunteered to coordinate the building of the Dinghy Dock.  Note that this is NOT a club sponsored structure, but those who are interested will contribute money and time to the effort.  
· Power tools and generators will be needed.   If you have any you can bring, let Dennis know. 
· The same weekend, we’ll do a MAJOR clean-out and re-organization of the shed, since we’re hoping to also take advantage of the availability of power tools to customize the organization.
Website (www.steelecreekyachtclub.org) Reminder
· Current membership list, email exports, photos, calendar, information on the Boat US club discount, etc. can be found on our website.
· If there is information you would like to have added, please let Helen Rock or Diane Walters know. 
· If you need the password, just ask.
Members undergoing trying times
· Laura Twyman had a giant card for everyone to sign for Jodi Morris (Muddy Waters).
· Former member Judy Kirby is battling breast cancer.  If you would like her address for sending a card, email Helen and she’ll provide it (these minutes will be public and I don’t want to post anyone’s address on the main page). 
New Officers for 2013
New elected officers:
· Commodore:  Steve Twyman (commodore@steelecreekyachtclub.org)
· Vice-Commodore:  Chesley Campbell
· Treasurer:  Doug Miller
· Secretary: Helen Rock
2013 Plans
Steve reviewed the 2013 schedule with the club, and reminded everyone that the officers would sponsor the Spring Meeting, Fall Meeting, and Luau.
· All other events are hosted by members.
· If you would like an eVite sent out for an event you are hosting, email Helen Rock (hrock@nc.rr.com) with the details (including your contact information) and the text you would like in the invitation.  Helen will then send it out on your behalf to all members.  
· There are still blank dates on the calendar, so if something occurs to you that seems like it would be fun, feel free to request that it be added to the calendar and host it.  Let Steve Twyman know if you need an event added.
